
  

Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 

Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
pse.com 

 
 
April 8, 2025 
 
Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington  98503 
 
Re:  Docket U – 210595 Petition for Approval of a Participatory Funding 
Agreement pursuant to RCW 80.28.430 – Notice of Errata 
 
Dear Director Killip, 
 
Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) has identified minor transposition errors in PSE’s responses that 
were compiled with other Investor-Owned Utilities’ responses into a questionnaire and filed by 
The Energy Project on 02/18/2025 as 210595-Exh-A-2-18-25.pdf. This letter provides notice of 
the corrections required to the document that was filed.  
 
In PSE’s response under section 2c, PSE indicated for 2023, total dollars requested were 
$284,650.  The amount of $130,000 was requested out of the Customer Representation Sub-
Fund.  The amount of $154,650 was requested out of the Prioritized Organizations Sub-Fund. 
 
PSE’s response with correct requested dollars should have been as follows, for 2023, total dollars 
requested were $115,350.  The amount of $70,000 was requested out of the Customer 
Representation Sub-Fund.  The amount of $45,350 was requested out of the Prioritized 
Organizations Sub-Fund. 
 
Please contact me at (425) 462-2105 should you have any questions. 
 

  Regards, 
 

By /s/ Susan E. Free        
Susan E. Free 
Director of Revenue Requirements and 
Regulatory Compliance 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, BEL10W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
425-462-2105 / susan.free@pse.com 
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